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Comment: 
 
I fully support retention of boat sheds and boathouses along Shire waterways. They are an integral 
part of our cultural heritage and local history , form natural havens for fish and other sea life add 
character to our waterways and should be retained. I also fully support higher density housing - for 
too long has our Shire been starved of development by dinosaur members of Council and some local 
armchair politicians. I think the proposed LEP is reasonable and well considered. It is imperative that 
we consider and address the needs of the population - young and old and create housing not restrict 
or destroy. Reasonable increases in density and sensible reduction in mandatory landscaped areas 
will create more affordable housing for our children , address the needs of the ageing population 
and importantly be both environmentally sustainable and user friendly. 
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